
PETITION

Waterfall Gully Road Upgrade

To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the House of Representatives assembled
in Parliament.

The following citizens of Australia draws to the attention of the House that there is a
vital need for waterfall Cully Road, waterfall cully, south Australia to be upgraded
urgently to restore this road to enable both vehicle and pedestrian traffic to use this
road safely.

We the undersigned are aware that the State Government have allowed waterfall
Cully Road to deteriorate to such an extent that is has become dangerous for vehicle
and pedestrian traffic.
Waterfall Gully Road leads to one of Adelaide's popular tourist attractions, waterfall
Gully. Many tourists visit this site and also local residents use this road for jogging,
walking and cycling.

Your petitioners therefore request the House to support this important community
issue and encourage the State Government of South Australia to ensure that
Waterfall Gully road is repaired immediately.


